
 

 

12th June 2024  

 

Dear Parent/Carer and Year 9 students  

 

Personal Development Week Monday 15th to Thursday 19th July 2024 – Year 9 

 

Following the letter sent on April 17th we are reviewing our plans for the final week of term.  

 

We currently have an uptake of 72 students who have paid for the activities below.  Following the letter sent on April 

17th, 2024, we are now finalising our plans for the end of term.   

 

To finalise bookings for transport and tickets for venues we will close the booking and payment system this week at 

1pm Thursday 13th June.  For those students and parents who do not wish to opt into the trips and visits, there will 

be onsite school activities planned for those students remaining in school.   

 

The voluntary contribution requested for the 4 days of this personal development week is £44 per student.  If any 

parent/carer requires financial support with these trips, please contact starkiek@qegs.email we are more than happy 

to support.  Any other queries, please contact your child's Head of Year 

wilband@queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk.   

 

One of the activities has also been cancelled so there has been a change of the cost for the week.  Any parents who 

have paid already will be refunded from their original payment.  

 

The trips and visits planned for Year 9, included in the £44 voluntary contribution are as follows:  

 
We look forward to a fun packed, educational week of Personal Development.  If you have any queries, please do not 

hesitate to contact us.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr C Flynn  

Assistant Headteacher (secondment) 
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